Hooksett Sewer Commission
July 6, 2024
Workshop Meeting Minutes

This workshop started at 10:00am. Present were Chairman Sidney Baines,
Commissioner Richard Bairam, Superintendent Ken Conaty and Assistant Superintendent John
Ciark. The Commissioners took time to look over, read and sign correspondences. All at
attendance went for a drive around town to see the progress being made on the various
projects around town. Everyone in attendance left around 10:25am and returned at 1137am.
Commissioner Robert Duhaime was absent from the workshop.
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